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204 Serenity Lane
Norfork, AR 72658

March 8, 2017
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

Dear Sir:

This letter is written to oppose the permitting of the C and H Hog Farm near Mt. Judea, Newton County
Arkansas. A

We think the hog farm represents unacceptable risks to the Buffalo National River — a national treasure.
We have floated this river since 1961 and took part in the move to “save” the river by developing the
first and only National River in the United States while working with the Ozark Society. If this river is not
protected for our grandchildren and their children we will have failed future generations. PLEASE deny
the request for a new permit.

We ask that our comments be made a part of the public record in this comment period.

Sincerely,
Bt

<.
Steve and Jo Wilson
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